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IN FAVOR OF THE BILL
My name is Gerald Poulin, I support passage of LD 531.
As a resident of the town of Orland I am very aware of the importance of Toddy Pond
to this area and to Hancock County and in fact to the whole State of Maine. Toddy 
Pond is an important lake as an excellent fishery resource, as a prized recreational 
asset and important economic resource for the area.
I cannot stress enough how terrible it would be if the dams were allowed to be 
removed. This bill will allow a local solution to an issue which is likely to become 
more common state wide.
I urge and encourage the Committee and the legislature to support this bill.
Thank you.
Gerald Poulin


